June-July 1980

the Fourth Day

joliet dioces an cursillonews letter

what a beautiful way to begin our newsletter. We wish to welcome all the new cursillestas. Those that made the womens 38th, and the mens 54th. Mary Ann Ashe, Kathleen Anthony, Donna Burke, Dorothy Busch, Debbie Dzubak, Adelaine Daw. Linda Kay Edgeton, Anne Faber, Lynn Fleming, Sue Grudecki, Lucille Haarmans, Meg Lafferty, Cathy Maciejewski, Judy Migala, Denise Misik, Sandy Moylan, Kathryn Palella, Michele palella, Lynn Schaper, Helen Switlik. John Adams, Larry Burger, Mike Caine III, Bobb Cramer, Joseph Cannizzaro, Vince DiFrisco, Robert Greene, George Haremza, Thomas Hencinski, James Kuhn, John Kleinofen, Tom Maren, Lennis Lebensorger, Jeffery Nagel, John O'Neill. Thomas Pendziszewski, Gene Rospert, walter Schmidt, Richard Smurawski, David Skonicki, Glenn Steed, Gregory Sulgit, Gary Tate, and Phillip Taschetta.

* * * * * * *

On Wednesday, June 11,1980 Fr. Joe Shimanek and Rob Weierman met with Bishop Joseph Imesch. During the 45 minute discussion the Bishop expressed the desire to celebrate a Mass with the Cursillo community at the cathedral of St.Raymonds in Joliet. We're making plans for the mass ---sometime this fall. We'll keep you posted.!!!!!!!

Let us continue to pray for the upcoming mens and womens cursillo. Babs Lind heard the Lord call her name and said yes. She will lead us on our next womens cursillo weekend. (June 26-29) Her assistants are Freddi Calmeyn and Jackie Phillipo. Spiritual director is Fr.Kenin Shanley. Bill Casper heard a call also, and will lead us during the upcoming mens 55th cursillo.



How can we ever give enough thanks, or praise to Bill Bettis and Marilyn Brachle. Their term on the Secretariat has come to an end. We praise you, and thank God for sending you to us to lead us over the past year. Also a BIG welcome to our two newly elected board members. Dave Gruenewald, and Linda Zwanzig. Also a BIG welcome to Rob Weierman our new president elect. May our Lord shower these people with blessings, this coming year, and let us pray for them, that Jesus continue to shine through them. If you have any problems or questions about any phase of the cursillo movement please contact the following people. They are our new chair people for the following: Pre Cursillo--Linda Marczewski Cursillo Linda Zwanzig Post Cursillo-Dave Gruenewald

Cursillo News

Onward in our cursillesta community. Our next monthly diocesan ultreya will be held on July 12th, at St. Denis, Lockport. Host couple is Rob and Judy weierman. For further info or directions call them at 015 050 7443. It begins promptly at 8:00 P.M.



News Flash!! News Flash!!! September 14,1980. Lets all reserve the date for this years Cursillo picnic. Family and friends welcome. More news to come on time and location.



If you, or your group reunion would like to send palanca letters for other cursillos, being held nation wide, please contact Nancy Mueller, (312 529 9609).



The Sisters of St. Francis of Mary Immaculate invite you to the Liturgy of the Eucharist celebrating the Diamon, Golden, and Silver Jubilee of Religious Profession. Saturday June the 21st, 1980 at 1:00 P.M. Cathedral of St. Raymond, Joliet.

Just Builder

Every blade of grass, And every flake of snow Are just a wee bit different There's no two alike, you know. From something small like grains of sand To each gigantic star, Each one was made with this in mind To be just what they are. How foolish then to imitate, How useless to pretend, When each one of us comes from a mind Whose ideas never end. There'll only be just one of me To: show what I can do. And likewise you should feel very proud There's only one of you.

And that is where it all begins, With you, a wonderful, unlimited human being.

Leaders School

Where do you spend your free time? Please come and Join us at Leaders school. Every monday, 8:00P.M. at St. Pius, Lombard. We meet together as a Christian Community, to give praise to God, and to give direction to our Diocesan Cursillo Movement. Everyone is welcome. Won't you please join us? We need you! For further info, contact Rob Weierman at 815 838 7443.

Cursillos in Christianity 126 Meath Dr. Lockport, Il. 60441

> REV JOSEPH SHIMANEK 1025 MADISON ST LOMBARD IL 60148

V. S. Pertage
PAID
Permit No. 67
Lociport, IL 60441